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No one should be forced to carry a pregnancy against their will and face the life-

altering consequences of being denied essential health care. 

While Oregon has broad legal protections of abortion and gender-affirming care, we 

have more work to do to ensure safe, equitable, and continuing protections and 

access across our state. Our rights are under attack and we must fight back — 

together. 


